

Manufacturers of Gymnasium, Playground+Swimming Pool Apparatus

REPRESENTATIVE

TELEPHONE HEMLOCK 6838

May 4, 1939

314 TWELFTH STREET SAN FRANCISCO, CALIF.

Mr. F. C. Allen Director of Physical Education University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

I have a memorandum on my desk to the effect that when you were out here attending the National Health and Physical Education Convention you expressed interest in our mat paint and our patented adjustable swimming pool fulcrum. There is no record, however, that you took circulars and literature so take pleasure in enclosing descriptive matter and will be very glad indeed to give you more detailed information on these two items whenever you request it.

I read with a great deal of interest some time ago a article in the San Francisco Chronicle in which you advocated some radical changes in the equipment used for basketball and in the scoring rules. I clipped this story out of the paper but now I am unable to locate it. At your convenience I would very much appreciate it if you would let me know what these changes are. We regularly contact practically all of the high school, college and major athletic club coaches and I would be interested in getting their reaction to the changes that you have recommended and advising you if you wish us to do so.

With sincere appreciation of the interest you have shown in mat paint and the swimming pool spring board fulcrum and hoping we may have the pleasure of hearing from you in the near future, we are

Very truly yours

E. P. Finigan Company